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INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
 

PUPILS IN RECEIPT OF FREE SCHOOL MEALS AND PUPIL PREMIUM 
 

Offering a world of opportunities for children of all backgrounds, united by 
their passion for learning and ambition to succeed. 

 

Please check if your child can get free school meals and find out how to apply on your 
Local Authority’s website.  We have included the link below: 

 

www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
 
SUPPORT GIVEN BY CCHS 
 
Up to 30 places will be made available to applicants in receipt of Pupil or Service Premium, 
who has achieved a score up to 5 marks below an eligible score and are living at a permanent 
home address within the 12.5-mile priority area of the School.  The offer of a place is 
conditional upon the applicant living within the priority area (at their permanent home 
address) since 31st October in Year 6, which is the deadline for formal applications to the 
Local Authority.  
 
Registration for the Entrance Test is completed online, should you not have access to a 
computer please contact the Admissions Office on 01245 352 592 and we can send a paper 
copy.    
 
We offer familiarisation work to help your daughter prepare for the Entrance Test. 
 
The CCHS Summer School will take place after registration has closed.   Students in receipt 
of Pupil Premium will be invited for a day of familiarisation at our school.  
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SUPPORT OFFERED SHOULD YOUR CHILD JOIN CCHS 
 

Support is available to all our students, but for children in receipt of Pupil Premium, we 
offer the following: 
 

 Financial support with school trips, including overseas curriculum related trips. 
 Individual and small group extra tuition. 
 Financial support to learn a musical instrument. 
 Revision booklets, stationery, and materials to support your child’s learning. 

 
Our uniform supplier has generously agreed to provide a uniform starter pack for any 
students who are in receipt of Pupil Premium.   This will include the following:  
 

 CCHS Jacket 
 CCHS Jumper 
 One twin pack of CCHS Blouses 
 CCHS Kilt 
 CCHS Hoodie 

 
We will provide your child with a CCHS P.E. kit at 
no extra cost. 
 
Please note that this information is used discreetly, and other children will not be aware whether your 
child is in receipt of Pupil Premium or currently on Free School Meals. 
 
Should you have any queries relating to Free School Meals or Pupil Premium please do 
not hesitate to contact the Admissions Office either by phone or email.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


